
Resolution on Camden Town Hall 

Whereas members of the Camden campus community have expressed concerns regarding 
communication with the Chancellor and his administrative team, be it resolved that: 

Given The University Senate's role in serving as an advisory body to the President of Rutgers 
University, the University Senate recommends President Holloway plan an open, public, and in-
person town hall with half of the time dedicated for a question and answer session on the Camden 
Campus, ideally in coordination with and participation from Chancellor Tillis, prior to the end of the 
Fall 2024 semester. 

 


